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Bangladesh – C-130E Aircraft 
 

WASHINGTON, May 22, 2012 – The Defense Security Cooperation Agency notified Congress today of a 
possible Foreign Military Sale to the Government of Bangladesh to provide regeneration, overhaul, 
modifications, and logistics support for 4 Lockheed Martin C-130Es and associated parts, equipment, and 
training for an estimated cost of $180 million. 
 
The Government of Bangladesh has requested a possible sale to provide the regeneration, overhaul, 
modifications, and logistics support of 4 Lockheed Martin C-130E United States Air Force (USAF) 
baseline aircraft and 20 T56AA Rolls-Royce engines being provided as grant Excess Defense Articles 
(EDA).  Also included are transportation, aircraft ferry support, repair and return, spare and repair 
parts, support equipment, tools and test equipment, technical data and publications, personnel training and 
training equipment, U.S. Government and contractor engineering, technical, and logistics support 
services, and other related elements of logistics support. The estimated cost is $180 million 
 
The proposed sale will contribute to the foreign policy and national security of the United States by 
enabling the Bangladesh Air Force (BAF) to use its C-130 fleet to respond more capably to 
humanitarian assistance and disaster relief needs in the region and support Bangladesh’s significant 
contributions to United Nations Peacekeeping Operations, and support operations to counter violent 
extremist organizations.  It will also improve the commonality and interoperability of the BAF and the 
U.S. Air Force.  The proposed sale of support will help to modernize the BAF’s aging cargo aircraft 
fleet.  The C-130E will provide Bangladesh with an improved capability for the movement of cargo 
and personnel in humanitarian missions. 
 
The proposed sale of this equipment and support will not alter the basic military balance in the region. 
 
The prime contractor will be determined via competitive bid.  There are no known offset agreements 
proposed in connection with this potential sale 
 
Implementation of this proposed sale will not require the assignment of any additional U.S. 
Government or contractor representatives to Bangladesh.   
 
There will be no adverse impact on U.S. defense readiness as a result of this proposed sale.  This notice 
of a potential sale is required by law and does not mean the sale has been concluded. 
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